
Present: Gayle Clover, Georgann Reppert, Carole Bolton (CPL Board), John Rucker
Absent: Lynda Chan

The BDL Building Committee met on September 17th to discuss the state of the Coldwater Branch 
building. There were no recommendations. The committee requested Rucker to compile a list of all the 
repair needs of the building along with bids or estimates for their completion. This list is not yet ready.
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